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Zedira proudly supports Workshop on Transglutaminase:  

“Innovative ideas and approaches to emphasize the future of 
Transglutaminase research” 

 

The meeting will be held from September 28th until October 1st, 2019 at Hotel Kenzi Rose Garden in 

Marrakech, Morocco. 

Saïd El Alaoui, Chairman of the organizing committee stated: 

 “The scientific program will pave a way to gather visionaries through the research talks and 

presentations and put forward many thought provoking strategies in the field. The 3 days event will 

emphasize on the latest advancements in research where TGs are involved and provides robust 

discussions on methods and strategies related to Research and Development (R&D), Diagnosis and 

Treatment of some diseases as well as explore new ideas and concepts for the valorisation of these 

enzymes.”  

For more information we refer to the official invitation letter.  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please notice that Zedira offers the full range of products for transglutaminase and celiac disease 

research. For detailed information concerning our products please refer to our web site: 

www.zedira.com 

We are continuously enlarging our product portfolio in order to fulfil researcher’s requirements in the 

field of transglutaminase R&D. Should you have any questions or queries about our products, please 

do not hesitate to contact us: contact@zedira.com 
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